
 



Epps Ortho K9-5K 
Join us for our 7th annual K9-5K benefiting the Sumter SPCA! 

May 20, 2023 
Registration 8:30 
Race Begins 9:30 

After years of donating to the Sumter SPCA Dr. Epps wanted to make a bigger 
impact on our homeless pet population and with that the Epps Ortho K9-5K was 

born. 
 

We used what would have been our donation and planned our first 5K. This 

allowed runners to sign up with 100% of the money going directly to the non-profit. 
Our race was able to multiply what we would have been able to donate alone, and 

the amount has grown ever since! 
 

Our unique 5K is fun for the entire family. We have a wonderful course that is 
professionally timed by Strictly Running out of Columbia, SC.  1st, 2nd, and 3rd 
place winners are announced for each age group. 

 
Not a runner?  No worries!  We have plenty of people that walk the course or cheer 

others on from the finish line.  Friendly, leashed pets are always welcome.  As 
always we’ll have treats and guaranteed swag bags for the first 200 sign ups. 
 

The Sumter SPCA is a 501c3 and receives no funding or assistance through the city 
or state.  They rely on donations to help offset their day-to-day operating costs.  We 

are proud our K9-5K continues to be their largest fundraiser of the year! 
 

Help us grow our race to be bigger and better than ever.  If you’re unable to 
attend, please consider donating and spreading the word. 
 


